
Masses  
 

Monday through Friday: 7:00 AM in Chapel 
Saturday Vigil : 4:00 PM  in Church 
Sunday Masses: 7:30 AM, 9:30 AM and 11:30 AM  
           in Church  

 Sacrament of Reconciliation (Church) 
          Saturdays: 3:00 – 3:30 PM or by appointment 
 Sacrament of Baptism 
          Baptisms are celebrated on  Sundays at 12:45 PM. 
          Please call the parish office in advance to schedule  
          a Baptism. Pre-Baptismal class for the parents is  
          Mandatory; it is held on 3rd Saturday of the month at  
          12 noon.  
 Sacrament of Matrimony 
           Should be arranged at least 6 months in advance.  
           Call the parish office for more information.  

FOR  LIVE STREAMING  
OF THE 4:00 PM MASS, 

PLEASE GO TO OUR WEBSITE:  
WWW.SACREDHEARTGREENWICH.ORG 

95A Henry Street 
 Greenwich, CT 06830   
Phone: (203) 531-8730    

Fax (203) 531-8794  
Email: sacredheartgrn@optonline.net 
Website: sacredheartgreenwich.org 

 
Parish Office  

38 Gold Street  
Greenwich, CT 06830 

Office Hours  
9:00 AM— 1:00 PM  Monday to Friday  
    Closed on Saturday and Sunday  

PARISH STAFF 
Parochial Administrator: Father Mark D’Silva 

Secretary & DRE Asst. : Cecilia Bowers 
Bookkeeper: Gail MacLean 

Sacred Heart church, Greenwich, CT 06830 

17TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME:   
JULY 24, 2022 

PARISH MINISTRIES 
Adults Faith Formation – Carole Wiemer 
Altar Decoration Team– Cecilia Bowers,  
Candace Hammond & Maria Carosella  
Altar Servers  - Katie Egan 
Birthright and Angel Tree - Kathy Wiegand 
Buildings & Grounds – John Ciovacco & Donna Mann 
Care of the Sick – Father Mark D’Silva 
Counters – Liz Williams 
Finance Council Chairperson – William Dylewsky 
Hospitality – Isabel Santana 
Lay-Rep. of the Parish Corp.– Kevin Burns 
Lay–Rep. of the Parish Corp. – James Vivier 
Lectors & Eucharistic Ministers – Donald Mohr 
Liturgical Music – Jan Gunnip 
Live-Stream - Cecilia Bowers & James Duffy 
Parish Council Chairperson – Jan Gunnip 
Parish Data Input - Cecilia Bowers 
Prayer Ministry – Carole Wiemer 
Prayer Shawl – Minnie Tigano 
Religious Education – Father Mark D’Silva 
Thanksgiving & Easter Baskets – John Innominato 
Virtus - Cecilia Bowers 
Wedding  Co-Ordinator - Cecilia Bowers 



17TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JULY 24, 2022 

Saturday,  July 23 
4:00 PM †Marie Rolla(2nd Anniversary)—Sacred Heart Parish 
Sunday,  July 24  
7:30 AM †Monique Rose(Anniversary in Heaven—Mom & Dad 
9:30 AM  †Thomas P. Conelias—Celita San Aqustin-Mohrbeck 
11:30 AM †Dominic S. Militello—Carl Griffasi 
Monday, July 25 
7:00 AM †Michelle Jordan—Joe & Sue Catalano, Patty Carroll 
 & Bob Carroll 
Tuesday, July 26 
7:00 AM †Soul of William Bott—The Olaes Family 
Wednesday, July 27 
7:00 AM Blessings for Fr. Mark—The Olaes Family 
Thursday, July 28 
7:00 AM †Raffaela Lanzano—Grand-daughter, Angela 
Friday, July 29 
7:00 AM †Pedro Mattos & Mozart de Luan Carneiro— 
 Solange Carneiro Mattos 
Saturday, July 30 
4:00 PM †Marc Lovallo (Anniversary)—Mom, Lovallo 
Sunday, July 31 
7:30 AM  †Rose & Orlando Presto (Anniversary)— 
 Parelli Family 
9:30 AM  †Michael, Pauline & Leonard Cherit— 
 Daughter, Mary 
11:30 AM  †In Loving Memory of Dominicos Encarncarion— 
 The Olaes Family 
Monday, August 1 
7:00 AM †Mary Scuterud—Harold Scuterud 
Tuesday, August 2 
7:00 AM †Joe Partridge—John Halpin 
Wednesday, August 3 
7:00 AM  †Rose & Don Burch—Alice Neal 
Thursday, August 4 
7:00 AM †Antoinette “Petie” Macri—Lynn Stempien &  
 Tim Duff 
Friday, August 5 
7:00 AM Blessings Austin Bowers—Cecilia Bowers 
6:00 PM Adoration (In the Chapel) 

            

              Please pray for the sick of our Parish.  

                         Please pray also for the  

                 deceased members of our Parish.           

 

  
THIS WEEK—AIR-CONDITIONING 
NEXT WEEK—NO SECOND COLLECTIOON 
JULY 17—THANK YOU! 
Weekly Offertory—$1,973.30 
Second Collection—$885.60—MISSION CO-OP 
Miscellaneous—$362.50 
 
Masses are available on following dates: 
Aug. 19, 23, 26, & 29. Sept. 15, 16, 26, 27, 28. Oct. 5, 6, 12, 
13, 18, 19, 20, 21, 23, 24 & 27. Nov. 6,9, 11, 14, 15, 16, 20 & 
22.  Dec. 1, 3, 8, 10, 11, 12, 18, 20 & 21. 
For Altar Bread & Wine:  
Aug: 28. Sept: 4 & 25. Oct: 23. Nov: 20 & 27.  
Dec: 4 & 11. 
For Altar Flowers:   
Sept: 4 & 25. Oct: 23. 

 THE ALTAR FLOWERS ARE  
IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

MARIE ROLLA (2ND ANNIVERSARY) 
FROM SACRED HEART PARISH 

 

BULLETIN SPONSORS 
 

We are grateful to the sponsor of our bulletin. Many of these 
sponsors are parishioners or live locally. Please utilize their ser-
vices. Tell them you’ve noticed their ad in our parish bulletin and 
appreciate their support. 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  
BEGINNING JULY 1ST, 2022, 

DONATIONS FOR ALTAR FLOWERS WILL BE         
SEVENTY DOLLARS.  

 
Sacred Heart Parish  

congratulates and welcomes  
Mack Monick 

Baptized into God’s family on  
July 17, 2022 

THE ALTAR BREAD & WINE ARE  
IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

MARIE ROLLA (2ND ANNIVERSARY) 
FROM SACRED HEART PARISH 

PRAYER GROUP  - NEW DATE 
 
Prayer Group Meetings will continue during the       
summer on every Wednesdays — 4:30 to 5:30 p.m. in 
the Chapel at 38 Gold St. All are welcome. No sign up is 
needed. 

BIRTHRIGHT NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 
 

Birthright is an emergency pregnancy service offering 
free pregnancy tests and caring and practical support. 
Our    guiding principle: It is the RIGHT of every  
pregnant  woman to give BIRTH and the RIGHT of 
every child to be BORN. Birthright volunteers have 
served in Connecticut since 1972. Thousands of       
expectant mothers have received the help they need to 
bring their babies into the world! There are seven 
Birthright chapters in our state. Training is provided. 
Spanish speaking volunteers are especially    needed. 
Please call 1-800-550-4900 for the Birthright    nearest 
you. Thank you. 

Pilgrimage to India 
 

14 days Pilgrimage to India including two days in 
Dubai Sponosored by Holy Family and St. Emery 
Parish. (Departure date is January 5, 2023) 
If you are interested, please visit our website for  
details at www.sacredheartgreenwich.org or email: 
hfseparish@gmail.com or call 203-336-1835. 



SACRED HEART CHURCH                                                                      GREENWICH 

ONLINE GIVING 
Would you please consider online giving? 

This is a direct payment program whereby your               
contribution is debited automatically from your checking , 
savings or credit card account  into the parish bank account. 
For information call Gail MacLean : 203-531-8730.  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
REGISTRATION: 2022-2023 

 
Online registration for 2022 - 2023 classes is 
underway. Please visit our website at 
www.sacredheartgreenwich.org  
A reminder email has already been sent to 
all the current students and all members of 
the parish. The last date for Registration is 
August 5, 2022 after which a late            
Registration fee will be charged. 
 
Please remember, students who attended 
classes last year should continue their Faith 
Formation right through grade 8th.       
Registration is required every year. All  
classes are held on Wednesdays.  

2022 Bishop’s Appeal as of 8/22/2022 

Total Pledge: $38,255 (104.81%) 

To make a gift, or for more information, please visit us at 
2022 BishopsAppeal.org, call (203) 416-1470  

Greetings, Men of God!   

Greetings, Men of God!   

It’s time to get ready for the 15th Annual Connecticut 
Catholic Men’s Conference at Northwest Catholic HS, 
West Hartford, CT on SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 
2022. BUY TICKETS ONLINE www.ctcatholicmen.org 

Doors open 7:30am and the event concludes with the Vigil 
Mass at 4pm. 

The ticket price is $45, includes lunch and we are looking 
at a full house. Don’t miss out on this wonderful event for 
Catholic men from all over Connecticut! We are part of the 
National Eucharist Revival!  Our theme is the Most Holy 
Eucharist. 

Advertise in the program? Want a vendor table? Go to: 
https://www.ctcatholicmen.org/exhibitor 

The Men’s Conference is a laymen collaboration of the 
Archdiocese of Hartford, Diocese of Bridgeport & Diocese 
of Norwich. 

ABA Goal: $36,500 

Donors to Date: 150 Donors 

A Note of appreciation from Most Reverend Frank J. Caggiano, Bishop of Bridgeport 
 
Dear Fr. D’Silva, 
 
I want to congratulate you and the parishioners of Sacred Heart for reaching your 2022 Bishop’s Appeal goal of 
$36,500. 
I am grateful for your leadership and for the generosity of your parishioners who responded to this year’s Appeal 
as we moved forward with the unpredictable course of the pandemic while continuing to address the increased 
needs of our sisters and brothers. I truly appreciate your stewardship by encouraging individual giving so that we 
may bring essential resources to our ministries.  
 
The overall response to the Appeal to-date has been very positive. Thanks to your generous participation, we are 
funding new programs and ministries that engage and offer hope to our young people and to those in our         
communities who face  tremendous challenges including food insecurity, joblessness, housing issues, and        
psychological issues that require counseling and mental health services. I am optimistic we will be successful 
again this year with our overall goal.  
Even though your parish has exceeded its assigned goal, I ask that you continue to promote the Appeal and         
encourage those who have not yet given to do so in order for us to meet the ongoing needs of those in our        
parishes, schools and other  ministries including your parish operations. 
 
With personal best wishes and gratitude for your ministry to the faithful in our Diocese, I remain 
 
Fraternally yours in Christ, 
Sd/- 
Most Reverend frank J. Caggiano      
Bishop of Bridgeport                                                                                                                              




